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Dear Parents/carers, 
It’s been another busy time in Saplings this 

month.  

We have been working hard getting ready 

for Christmas! 

The children enjoyed a lovely Christmas 

dinner on Wednesday with crackers and 

Christmas carols. 

 

 

 
 

 

       
 

 

Thank you to all the parents and carers for 

coming along to see The Saplings Christmas 

performance. We were  extremely proud of 

how hard the children worked to remember 

the words for the songs and also the 

narrators for learning their lines. The 

children sang beautifully.  

 

 

Dates for your diary: 
Monday 6th January - We look forward to 

welcoming  The Saplings children back and 

hearing all about their festive fun! 

 

Polite Requests 
● If your child cannot attend pre-school 

for any reason, please telephone The 

Saplings on 01525 402 735 opt 5 by 

8.45 am so that we can mark the 

register accordingly. It is very 

important that we have this 

information, as we have to account for 

every child who attends our pre-

school. You can also e-mail 

us:thesaplings@firslower.org  

● Pre-school morning drop off times are 

from 9.10-9.20 (unless you are booked 

into the earlier session) and 

afternoon drop off times are between 

12.10-12.20. 

● If you require an extra one off pre-

school or wraparound care session 

please could you email: 

thesaplings@firslower.org 

 

 

Chair of Governors: Gareth Jones 

Governors:    Adam Campbell, Fran Sherry, Jon Wilson, Louise Haigh, Annette Anderson, 

 Jason Manley-Donlon, John Ashley and Jason Hart 
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Saplings News 
We welcome Spencer to The Saplings, he is 

settling in really well. 

 
 

Birthdays 

 
Riley, Penelope, Elsie, Freddie, Imogen  

 

Saplings Reminders 
Please can we ask again, that all of 

your child/children’s belongings, 

including coats, hats, gloves and 

lunch boxes are clearly named. If 

your child comes to Pre School in 

wellies, can they please bring a pair 

of shoes or slippers to change into? 

 

 

We would like to say a very big 

thankyou to the parents and 

children, who have brought 

Christmas  gifts in for the Staff. 

 It is extremely kind of you all. 

 

Finally 

The Saplings Team would like to wish 

you all a Very Happy Christmas and 

New Year. 

 
 


